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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]City Review of Supportive Housing Policies & Regulations - Virtual 

Meeting December 7, 2020

From: John Nunziata < >  
Sent: 2020/12/02 1:57 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City Review of Supportive Housing Policies & Regulations - Virtual Meeting December 7, 2020 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I represent a number of Brampton residents who oppose the recommendations in the City Planning 
Information Report with respect to Brampton’s Supportive Housing Policies and Regulations. 
 
Please register me to speak at the Public Meeting on December 7, 2020 with respect to this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
John Nunziata 
 
John Nunziata BA, LL.B 
Barrister & Solicitor 


